COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE RELEASED

APR 04 2023
CHEDRO-IlIl MEMORANDUM
No. 051 ,s. 2023 CHE%RO i
For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS
IN REGION Il
Subject : 21* Regional Higher Education Press Conference
Date : March 30, 2022

This Office endorses the subject undertaking “Summer Institute in the Natural Sciences and
Mathematics (SINSM),” an annual extension service of the College of Science, University
of the Philippines Baguio, to be held on April 27-29, 2023 at the University of the Philippines
Baguio campus and online. This will be the 28" edition of the event which is anchored on the
theme: “Recalibrating Science and Mathematics Education Instruction through Modern
and Flexible Teaching and Research Methods Part 1.”

This three-day event aims to integrate innovative pedagogies and research methods to equip
educators in transitioning to hybrid modes of learning.

Should there be further queries regarding the conference fee and the like, interested participants
may email the Secretariat of the Summer Institute in the Natural Sciences and Mathematics
(SINSM) at sinsm.upbaquio@edu.ph. For the additional details and updates on the event,
kindly check their website at h JlIsites.google.com/up.edu.ph/sinsm2023/ and/or visit their

Facebook page at httgs:Ilwww.facebook.comlsinsm.ugbaguio.

For the voluntary participation of all concerned.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

\

DR. LEONIDA - SIGUA-CALAGUI, LLB, CESO Il
Director IV

Reference:
Letter of Asst. Prof. Rady J. Remigio
Chairperson, SINSM Committee
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